
Dear 
I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 

County Council. I have the following information. 
 

How much has been spent, per annum since 2016, on preparations and planning for Brexit? 
It is not possible to quantify this due to the widespread nature of work, across all departments, to 
monitor the government’s Technical Notices and other information and take any necessary action. 

 
How many extra members of staff have been hired to prepare for Brexit?   
None  
 

What, if any, have you been instructed to stockpile?   
We have not been instructed to stockpile anything, however we have laid-in a small (two-week) 
buffer stock of frozen meals for our Meals at Home service.  

 
An itemized list of all revenue and capital spending on Brexit for per annum 2017-19. Please specify 
the individual payment, the purpose of the payment, and the cost;  
2. An itemised list of all planned revenue and capital spending on Brexit for the per annum 2019-20.  
To date, there has been no specific revenue or capital spending. We are in the process of equipping 

our Registration Service to offer the European Union Settlement Scheme service this year and funding 
the delivery of the service from Brexit-specific funding provided by central government. 

 
At the time you respond to this request, how many care service providers have contacted you to warn 
of a risk to service delivery? 
To date there has been no such contact. 
 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 
number above in any future communications. 

 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 

Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk. 
 

Yours sincerely 

  
John Allison 

Information Officer 
Chief Executive’s Department 

Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 

Telephone: 0115 977 2788  
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